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Oberlin Dance Company

The Department of Orthopaedic Surgery has partnered with the Oberlin Dance Company to 

provide much needed medical care and advice to dancers. Dance Medicine is a focused art, 

which is being expanded in our Dance Medicine Center at our Mission Bay Facility.

Find out who the ODC is at http://www.odcdance.org/.
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